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23rd October 2019 
Dear Parents,
CLASS 4 BLOOMSBURY THEATRE – 18th December 2018
We have booked a trip to Bloomsbury Theatre, London to see a performance of “Billionaire Boy”.  The children will travel by train and will need to be dropped at Berkhamsted Station at 08.45a.m.     The children will need a packed lunch as well as a snack (we suggest a few biscuits) for later.  Please collect your child from Berkhamsted Station at 3.00pm.
We are very fortunate that The Friends have kindly agreed to subsidise this trip which will enable us to keep the cost at £14.00 per child.  Please pay for the trip and give your consent via your School Gateway account, you don’t then need to return the consent slip. This is our preferred method of payment. Alternatively you can bring cash or a cheque into the Office with the signed slip below.

Please ensure you have given consent and made payment no later than Friday 15th November

Yours sincerely,
Charis Geoghegan

Headteacher

( …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Class 4 Bloomsbury Theatre – Wednesday 18th December 2018
I give permission for  ___________________________ to visit 

Bloomsbury Theatre on 18th December and to travel there by train and enclose my voluntary contribution of £14.00 per child.
Signed …………………………………………………………….   (parent/guardian)

